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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 

Sunday’s readings reference the central theme of forgiveness 
and the importance of showing God’s mercy to others to 
receive it ourselves. In the gospel, Jesus uses the parable of 
the unforgiving servant to teach of the need to always forgive 
our neighbor. As recited in the Lord’s Prayer and detailed in 
the readings of Sunday’s Mass, we are challenged to 
demonstrate our desire for God’s unconditional love and 
compassion through our daily practice of the Golden Rule. 
(taken from Living With Christ, September 2020, p. 105) 
 

Things to know: 
 

 If you are still having trouble logging into Canvas, 
please first let your child’s teacher know, as the 
pairing codes that were sent out earlier only last for 
seven days. We can also contact the Diocese if you 
need more assistance.  

 MAPS testing has begun. This is the testing program 
used by all Catholic schools in the diocese. Students 
in grades 2 - 8 will test in math, language arts and 
reading. In addition, students in grades 4 - 8 will also 
test in science. The data from the tests helps your 
child’s teacher determine what each student already 
knows and what each student still needs to learn. The 
MAPS testing program gives staff detailed information 
about your child’s growth throughout their school 
years at St. Charles. Please be sure that your child 
has a healthy breakfast during the next three weeks 
and brings a water bottle to school. A good night of 
sleep is also important.  

 The Monday Charity Day (jean day) will support the 
Bishop’s Emergency Disaster Relief Fund. These 
donations will support Catholic Charities (USA) and 
Catholic Relief Services. All children who are not in 
uniform must donate a gift of 50 cents or more to this 
cause. Please be generous. Thank you. 

 As you all may have heard, Father Bauer will be 
transferred to Sts. Peter and Paul in Grand Rapids at 
the end of September. To show our appreciation for 
Father Bauer, please donate a monetary gift of your 
choosing to be given to him as a farewell gift. We are 
very sad about his leaving and wish him the very 
best. Please have your donations in by September 
24. Thank you.  

 

Thank you for your commitment to St. Charles School! 
 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

SEPTEMBER 
14 Our First Charity Day for the Bishop’s Disaster Relief  
15 Pizza 
18 Pizza 
22 Pizza 
22 First Day of Fall!  
25 Pizza 
28 Movie Day with Popcorn from the PTO 
29 Pizza 
OCTOBER 
12 Columbus Day 
12 Charity Day 
15 & 16 No School - Professional Development 
19 Virtus Training for parents & volunteers 
21 Picture Day 
24 Cozy Fall Day with donuts and a craft from the PTO 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Scrip 
 

Scrip is available for purchase in the 
school office.  

What is Scrip? You simply use a gift 
card to pay for your purchases, and a 
percentage is returned to the school 

and your account to use for tuition next 
year. You can contact Jen Saur at  

(616) 232-5293 or 
adamandjensaur@yahoo.com, 

and Jen can get you signed up to do 
Scrip online! 

www.shopwithscrip.com 

 
 

 

Candy Bar Sale Update! 
   

Please be sure to turn in your candy bar 
money as soon as possible. Once we 

have the money turned in, then we can 
start planning fun things for our children 

with the profits. 
 

 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday, September 12, 5:00 PM (SC)  
 
Sunday, September 13, 8:00 AM (SM)  
 
Sunday, September 13, 9:00 AM (SC) 
 
Sunday, September 13, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
 
September        14 9:00 AM (SC) 
September        15 6:30 PM (SJ) 
September        16 8:00 AM (SC) K, 5-8 attend 
September           17 9:00 AM (SJ) 
September        18 1:00 PM (SC)  1-4 attend 
  

Please come and join us. And don’t forget to 

sign up for weekend Masses.  Look for the link 

of the parish website. 

 

 

   

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Warrior 52 drawing 
this week was:  
Kris Peacock 

Congratulations!!!! 
 
 

 

Virtue Corner 

 

The virtue of the week 

continues to be 

respect. 

mailto:adamandjensaur@yahoo.com
http://www.shopwithscrip.com/

